
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 6th October 2017 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Our parent teacher consultation meetings will be taking place during the week beginning Monday 6th November 

2017.  

The Friends of Parc Eglos - Pumpkin Party Thursday 19th October 2017 5.30pm - 7.00pm 

Our Pumpkin Party will be taking place on Thursday 19th October 2017. Children are invited to come along 

dressed up as a spooky character! There will be plenty of refreshments including a BBQ, as well as fun games and 

a wonderful firework display. All children must be accompanied by an adult. If any of our parents own local      

businesses and are able to donate a raffle prize for this event (e.g. food voucher etc), the Friends of Parc Eglos 

would be most grateful. Please drop these into the school office. Thank you. 

£1 Coins 

We will no longer be accepting the old £1 coins. Please ensure that any £1 coins sent in for tuck/dinner money 

etc are the new version. Many thanks. 

Sleep Workshops 

Scope will be holding free workshops for parents of children with additional needs. These sessions will raise 

awareness of good sleep practice, strategies for parents and discussion time to share. One will be held at      

Alverton School in Penzance on Tuesday 10th October 2017 and the other at Tregolls Children’s Centre in 

Truro on Thursday 19th October 2017. Booking is essential so please call or email Julia Donnell 07767777867 

julia.donnell@scope.org.uk.  

Governor Vacancy 

If anybody is interested in applying to become a Parent Governor for our school, please contact the school     

office before Friday 13th October 2017. Thank you. 
Harvest Festivals  

Please could all children bring something from the following list of food items for our harvest festivals:  

 A Tin of Soup  

 Teabags  

 Long Life Milk  

 Long Life Orange Juice  

 Dried Milk Powder  

 Instant Mashed Potato  

 Sponge Puddings  

 Pot Noodles  

 Sugar  

 Salad Cream  

 Tomato / Brown Sauce  

 Jam  

 Crisps and other Savoury Snacks  

We would like to invite parents to our Year 2 - Year 6 Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church on Monday 9th 

October 2017 at 9.30am. All donations will go to Helston Foodbank and The Women’s Refuge.  

Fundraising Event 

Please come along to join the Marathon Mummies at their next fundraiser in aid of WellChild. They will be     

holding a pub quiz at the Black Swan in Gweek with a cash prize up for grabs! There will also be a raffle. This 

will take place on Thursday 19th October 2017, starting at 8.00pm. For meal bookings prior to the quiz please 

call 01326 221501.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

Sunbeams 95.6% 0 

Stars 99.3% 2 

1NE 98.7% 3 

1BM/HT 96.7% 0 

2HE 100% 3 

2KD 99.0% 1 

3DF 96.5% 0 

3SG/HT 95.3% 0 

4SC 97.0% 0 

4PL/HH 96.3% 1 

5RG 96.7% 0 

5SR 95.7% 2 

6KH 97.2% 0 

6KC/LV 96.9% 4 

Next week, our school menu will be on Blue week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were the Sunbeams class and 3SG/HT. Well done! Please see below class weekly     

totals and cumulative totals. 

 

Date Event 

9th October 2017 Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church for Y2-Y6 Children - 9.30am 

10th October 2017 London Information Evening for Y5 Parents and Children - 5.30pm 

13th October 2017 Nasal Flu Vaccinations for Foundation, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 

17th October 2017 Cross Country Race 3 at Porthleven School (Y3-Y6) 

19th October 2017 Pumpkin Party 5.30pm - 7.00pm 

W/C 23rd October 2017 Half Term - School Closed 

31st October 2017 Cross Country Race 4 at Mullion School (Y3-Y6) 

W/C 6th November 2017 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 

European Day of Languages 

Our Spanish Club pupils were celebrating European Day 

of Languages last week. They have drawn out their   

favourite Spanish words! 

Class  Totals 

Nursery £1.99/£33.36 

Sunbeams £10.87/£46.79 

Stars £3.41/£35.14 

1NE £4.41/£28.69 

1BM/HT £4.73/£19.76 

2HE £10.29/£148.56 

2KD £7.40/£100.34 

Class Totals 

3DF £0.67/£46.90 

3SG/HT £7.70/£31.29 

4SC £1.18/£26.54 

4PL/HH £5.33/£18.53 

5RG £4.29/£39.32 

5SR £2.65/£23.94 

6KH £6.95/£37.80 

6KB £1.35/£13.42 

The total for the week was £79.27, made up as        

follows: 

 Pens/Glue-sticks - £6.25  

 Biscuit/Chocolate/Sweet Wrappers - £31.29  

 Tassimo Pods & Bags - £6.82 

 Air-fresheners/Trigger-heads/Wet wipe           

packaging/Plastic lids - £13.03 

 Inkjet & Toner Cartridges - £11.16 

 Food & Drink Pouches - £4.31 

 Personal Care & Beauty - 36p 

 Phones/Tablets - £6.05 (not in class totals) 

Foundation Photographs 
 

Don’t forget to keep a look out in the Helston Packet 

newspaper next week. Our Foundation classes have 

their photograph in the Wednesday 11th October 2017 

edition! 

 


